
02/10/2020 

MRS Hayley Phillips 
14 Fay ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
hayleylfoster@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly oppose the proposed development at John Fisher Park.

The proposal is to expand the oval from 2 to 4 playing fields, and extend the operating hours to 
9:30pm at night. No traffic, parking or acoustic reports have been provided. This DA cannot be 
approved unless the parking and noise impact are properly assessed.

Traffic, parking and noise will have a very serious impact on all neighbouring residents. 

Sent: 2/10/2020 1:25:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


